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Letter of recommendation 
 

To whom it might concern, 

 

It is my pleasure to give my sincere recommendation to Dmitrii Vavel who worked for 7pace GmbH 

for 4 years as a Senior Software Engineer.  

Dmitrii demonstrated outstanding skills in frontend software development and deep knowledge of 

React.js framework.  

During the time Dmitrii worked for 7pace he brought in entire original approach and brand-new 

industry-standard architecture of frontend part of our application 7pace Timetracker.  

Not only did he provide technical excellence as an individual contributor but also conducted a 

number of training courses and maintained good coding practices education for 7pace engineering 

teams. 

I believe that Dmitrii would have excellent fit into any software engineering team. Shall you have any 

further questions please feel free to contact me at sergey@7pace.com and I will be happy to any of 

them you have. 

 

Sergey Ryabtsev 

Chief Information Officer 

7pace GmbH 
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